ARB Innovative Clean Transit

From: Emily Rusch <emilysuzannerusch@gmail.com>
Sent: Friday, September 14, 2018 3:47 PM

To: ARB Innovative Clean Transit

Subject: Adopt a strong Innovative Clean Transit rule

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organization. Do not click links or open attachments unless you
recognize the sender and know the content is safe.

As California is in the midst of a climate crisis and struggling with some of the dirtiest air in the nation, we need zero-
emission buses to help us reach our clean air and climate goals.

| urge you to use the Innovative Clean Transit rulemaking process to mandate all California transit agencies to transition
to entirely zero-emission bus fleets by 2040.

We have the technology to put zero-emission buses on the road today -- and the science tells us we can't wait to take
action. Therefore, the rule should also set ambitious short-term targets as well, to get at least 1,250 zero-emission buses
on California's roads by the end of 2021.

Sincerely,
Emily Rusch

3011 Dohr St
Berkeley, CA 94702



